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MINUTES 

 
The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met for Master Board Training on 
Friday, May 24, 2019, 8:30 a.m., at the Edenton-Chowan Schools Technology 
Department with the following Board Members present:  Chairman Gene Jordan, 
Vice-Chair Jean Bunch, Ricky Browder, Gil Burroughs, Paul Clifton, Maxine Mason, 
Joan White, and Superintendent Dr. Rob Jackson.  
 
Others present were: Bruce Mildwurf, NCSBA; Richard Bostic, NCSBA; Ralph Warren, 
Trainer, NCSBA; State Representative Ed Goodwin, State Senator Bob Steinburg, and 
Board Clerk Sarah Hare. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jordan. 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA:  A motion was made by Mr. Burroughs to approve the 
agenda as presented.  A second to the motion was made by Mrs. White.  The motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
Mr. Mildwurf and Mr. Bostic led the Board in a discussion and gave a presentation 
entitled “Advocating Effectively For Student Achievement”. 
 
The Board discussed working with elected state leaders and items from the Board’s 
Legislative Agenda with Representative Goodwin and Senator Steinburg.  
 
With there being no further discussion, a motion was made by Mr. Burroughs to adjourn 
the meeting.  A second to the motion was made by Mrs. Bunch.  The motion carried 
unanimously.  The meeting concluded at  12:54 p.m. 
 

 



 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Gene Jordan, Chairman 
 
 
Rob Jackson, Ed.D., Secretary 


